
Mr Steven Beattie 

MUDFA Project Director 

Cari!!ion Utility Services 

Western Harbour 

Leith Docks 

Edinburgh 

EH6 6QF 

Dear Steven, 

EDINBURGH TRAM PROJECT- MUDFA 

Section 5C BT Duct Remedial Work 

Our Ref: DEL.MUDFA 14050.MoG.GB 

Your Ref: CUS/tie/letter//Projects/2171 

Date: 05 May 2009 

We acknowiedge receipt of your letter referenced above, in response to our letter 

DEL.MUDFA.13723. 

The tie letter was issued to record the failure of Caril!ion's Quality Management System. It 

was confirmed that the works carried out on section 5C did not meet the requirements of BT 

standard LN550, subsequently causing a delay to the handover of this infrastructure for 

cabling to BT Openreach and ultimately release of this section for construction of the track 

slab. 

Your comments in fetter CUS/tie/letter/GC/Projects/2034 are wholly unsubstantiated and 

attempt, once again, to waive your responsibilities in the delay of handover of this section. 

Graeme Barclay 
Construction Director- MUDFA 

cc: !anC!ark; Kevin Gray 

CAR00000107 _0001 


